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To the Oregon Legislature, 

 

Measure 114 was proposed using faulty logic that gun violence will be reduced by 

adding costly and burdensome criteria for Oregon citizens to purchase or transfer 

firearms. Criminals will always be the ones to use firearms while disregarding these 

rules, thereby increasing the risk of injury or death to Oregon citizens whose ability to 

defend themselves was limited by these rules.  This bill does the same as Measure 

114. I urge a no vote on this bill. 


